
 

 
 

28th May, 2020 

 

BSE Limited, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code : 509438 

 

SUB: OUTCOME OF THE BOARD MEETING 
Dear Sir, 
 
We refer to our letter dated May 19, 2020. The Board of Directors of the Company in its meeting 
held earlier today, transacted the following Business: 
 

1. Approved the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the financial year ended March 
31, 2020 along with the Auditor’s Report thereon. 
  

2. PKF Sridhar & Santhanam LLP, the Statutory Auditors of the Company have issued the 
Auditor’s Report with an unmodified Opinion on the Audited Financial Statements of the 
Company for the financial year ended March 31, 2020. This declaration is made pursuant to 
Regulation 33(3)(d) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015. 
 

3. Recommended a dividend of 75 % or Rs. 7.5/- per share on 13,00,000 Equity Shares of 
Rs.10/- each (Previous Year Dividend @ 150 %) subject to approval of the Shareholders at 
the forthcoming Annual General Meeting of the Company. 
 
     

Enclosed is the Copy of the Audited Financial Results of the Company in terms of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, along with the Auditors’ Report 
thereon. 
 
The meeting of Board of Directors commenced at11.00 am. and concluded at 1.00 p.m. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for Benare s Hotels Ltd. 
 
 
 
Vanika Mahajan 
Company Secretary  
 
Encl. a/a 

 


